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Doug Tarry Homes
Builds With Experience

Award-Winning Developer Offers Dream Homes in Strathroy
As a local home builder serving St. Thomas and area since 1954,
Doug Tarry Homes is committed to designing and building with
superior quality and craftsmanship. The Doug Tarry team is now
bringing 64 years of experience and dedication to high quality,
family-oriented homes to Strathroy with the new Amber Meadows
community.
Doug Tarry's clients have the opportunity to start from square one
and build their dream home with a team of designers to guide them
every step of the way. Their advisers recognize the importance of
personalizing a new home, and provide a complete range of in-house
design services including structural and decor design. Clients can
choose from a number of floor plans and work with structural
advisers to move walls, add features, and redesign the floor plan until
it works perfectly with their lifestyle. Homeowners then work with a
design and decor consultant to make decisions about the finishing
touches, inside and out – everything from paint colours and flooring,
to fixtures and brick. Doug Tarry's experts build and personalize each
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home to be a welcoming and relaxing retreat for busy people.
Amanda Joiner is the new New Homes Sales Consultant eager to
meet with home buyers in the Amber Meadows community. This
new subdivision is located just off of Second Street in the north end
of Strathroy, where residents enjoy close proximity to amenities
such as the Gemini Sportsplex, elementary schools and high schools
serving both the public and Catholic school boards, and walking
trails that connect the neighbourhood to downtown. Amber
Meadows is also just minutes from Highway 402, providing easy
access to London, Sarnia, and all points in between. Amanda looks
forward to meeting home buyers in Strathroy and helping them
design their dream home in a dream location. Meet Amanda at the
Amber Meadows model home Wednesday through Friday from
11am to 5pm, Saturday to Sunday from 12noon to 4pm, or Monday
and Tuesday by appointment. Call Amanda at 519.266.4561 or send
an email to amanda@dougtarryhomes.com to begin designing your
dream home today.
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